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Beaminster Museum

Whitcombe Road

Beaminster

Dorset

DT8 3NB
Dear Museum Friend,







        December 2018
Our Proposed Museum Extension

During the last 30 years, Beaminster Museum has become an important part of the town. It has progressed steadily with its activities including exhibitions, talks, concerts and displays.  More and more artefacts have been collected, needing both storage and room for display.  Extra space would afford  us better opportunities for teaching when school visits are made, better research facilities and accommodation for the reference material which we have collected and catalogued over the years. Our small local museum, by increasing its size, could become something even more adventurous.

The idea of an extension was initiated by a Friend who offered us a significant donation provided it could be especially useful. This clarified our thoughts on a building extension, which has lead to lengthy planning discussions with the WDDC and have now resulted in us gaining planning permission for a two storey, two roomed extension at the rear of the museum. We have also collected some more promises of donations during this time.

The extension will provide a useful multi-purpose teaching/study room on the ground floor with a spacious gallery adding, on the upper floor, nearly 50% to our existing display area. There will also be provision of more storage space.

The final agreed design with the WDDC is  far from a replication of a 200-year old building style. The preservation of the rear façade will be achieved by a glass link affording a view of the old building and parts of Beaminster. The unusual shape of the rear plot posed problems which will be solved by the use of a zinc raised-seam roof in the place of slate. The Exhibition gallery will be timber-framed, clad in a yellow stock brick, matching well the stone of the existing museum.  Though the extension will be small, it will be a talking point of which we shall be deservedly proud.  The cost has been estimated at £150,000 of which £60,000 has been promised or is available from museum funds.

Only now that we have planning permission, can we start applying elsewhere for funds. We will seek Lottery funding and grants from various charitable trusts.  However, we shall of course compete with other organisations and funding is never certain until grants are offered! Although their funds are limited, we shall also apply for WDDC and local town and parish grants. Needless to say, we shall depend to a large extent on donations from Museum Friends and the general public. Indeed, many funding bodies insist on applicants raising matched amounts privately. Also, the greater the proportion raised locally, the greater the chance of success from more distant, competitive sources.

If you are interested in helping with this project, then please send your donation as a  cheque made out to  'Beaminster Museum', to The Museum, Whitcombe Road, Beaminster DT8 3NB. By signing the enclosed Gift Aid declaration you can increase the value of your donation by 25%. 

Very many thanks,

Chairman of the Trustees 

On behalf of all the Museum Trustees:  Murray Rose,  Michael Conroy,  Marcus Chambers

Enclosures
Gift Aid Declaration

Beaminster Museum Extension leaflet
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